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WELCOME 

Welcome back everyone.  I went into every classroom on Tuesday and was really pleased 

to see that everyone was settled and everyone was learning.  We looked like we’d never 

been away.  Not everyone behaved perfectly at lunchtime but most did. 

COMMUNICATING 

Look out for our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram posts.  They are being launched this 

month and we hope you will enjoy looking, particularly at photos of children learning lots 

of exciting things.  You can follow us on all sites at @YewTreeSchool. 

If you’ve had a child in Foundation Stage you will be familiar with Tapestry, which is an 

on-line way of us recording your child’s learning and communicating with you.  We can send 

you photos and you can send them too.  This all comes through on your phone.  Tapestry is 

now available for the older children too so we will be buying the license.  Watch out for 

information in the next couple of weeks. 

Make sure you have the Yew Tree App downloaded.  If you have it you won’t miss out on 

any information.  Children often forget to give you letters or leave them in bags until it’s 

too late.  

UNIFORM 

Thank you for sending your children back to school so smartly and in correct uniform.  

One or two don’t have our correct sweatshirt/cardigan and one or two don’t have black 

shoes or trainers but that’s very rare.  Don’t forget we collected lots of uniform at the 

end of last year so in cases of hardship or emergency have a quiet word with your child’s 

teacher and we can help. 

INTRODUCTIONS 

We have new teachers and new support staff and if your child is in one of their classes 

you will have met them or soon will.  Mrs Whalley, who is teaching in Year 2 is also our new 

Assistant Head Teacher. 

Another addition to our team is Mr Moore who is Deputy Head Teacher.  If you need to 

see a member of the Senior Leadership Team the office staff may direct you to Mr 

Moore. 


